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Our wonderful Resident John Daly's birthday was quite the affair here in Oakwood Lodge. We started the 
day with a fabulous cake, lots of celebrations and singing 'Happy Birthday'. This was followed by a week-
end of celebrations and entertainment including a concert in the garden. Fabulous memories made for all. 
Happy Birthday John from the Residents & Staff here in Oakwood Lodge Nursing Home.

John Daly's Birthday

Today in Oakwood Lodge Nursing Home our staff 
made this beautiful floral design to wish all our 
Indian staff working across the Grace Healthcare 
Group a Happy Onam, which is the annual harvest 
festival celebrated in South India. The flowers in the 
arrangement were from our garden here in 
Oakwood Lodge!!

Happy Onam

Our Artists were at it again here in Oakwood Lodge 
Nursing Home, creating fabulous artwork for 
everyone to enjoy.  This week's piece is a ‘Peacock’ 
and is being 'modelled’ by Dermot.  Thank you also 
to our very talented Art Teacher, Tracy.

Artists at Work
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Our Oakwood Lodge Residents had a lovely weekend and really enjoyed being outside in the sunshine. 
We put our green fingers to work and tidied up the plant pots while listening to music. What a lovely way 
to spend a Summers afternoon!!

Sunny Days at Oakwood Lodge

We had a very special day here in Oakwood Lodge Nursing Home. It was the first time in over a year that our 
Residents were able to attend mass in person, delivered by the lovely Fr. Anthony from St. Finian's Church, 
River Valley. As the weather was warm and dry, we held the ceremony in our colourful courtyard and it was just 
fabulous.  Fr. Anthony also blessed our newly refurbished Oratory.

Outdoor Mass at Oakwood Lodge

Anto  is Back!! Our Residents & Staff had some 
hoolie this week when we were 
able to once again have the 
wonderful Anthony Walker aka 
‘Anto Interacting Music Man’ here 
to entertain us. Our Residents 
were so happy to see him again 
and to hear him sing their favour-
ite songs. Everybody had such a 
wonderful time, up singing and 
dancing like the good old days. 
Welcome back Anto from us all at 
Oakwood Lodge Nursing Home!!
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in Oakwood Lodge Nursing Home we had the 
pleasure of meeting the wonderful Kinga from 
Animal Therapy Ireland. She brought in these two 
beautiful Bernese Mountain dogs to visit our 
Residents. They are so beautiful and friendly and 
our Residents were in awe of them.

Animal Therapy

What a fabulous treat we had in Oakwood Lodge 
Nursing Home. Our wonderful Resident John’s 
granddaughter, Caroline Stapleton, gave us a 
fantastic music concert playing the harp and 
accordion.   Thank you Caroline for such a won-
derful experience.

An Afternoon of Music

It was the FABULOUS Dermot's birthday during the week -Dermot turned 70 years young!! Happy birthday 
Dermot from the Residents and Staff here in Oakwood Lodge!!

Dermot's Birthday
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The sun was shining and we made the most of it here at Oakwood Lodge Nursing Home. Our Residents 
enjoyed delicious smoothies while basking in the sun and even decided to have their Bingo Session 
outdoors.

Outdoor Fun

Fun activities are always the objective here in Oakwood 
Nursing Home - our Activities Coordinators with the help 
of our wonderful residents made these cute Mr. and Mrs. 
Bins to brighten up our home.

Mr and Mrs Bins

Talk about excitement here in Oakwood Lodge 
Nursing Home when we heard the jingle of JJ’s 
Ice Cream Van pull up outside. Our Residents, 
staff and visitors were all treated to a 99!! A big 
Thank You to JJ's Ices and to our Management 
for the fabulous treat - it brought back many 
special memories!!

Ice Cream Van
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Homemade Lanterns

We had our annual Summer BBQ for our Residents & Staff and the team here in Oakwood Lodge Nursing Home 
pulled out all the stops to make it an occasion to remember. A big Thank You to our catering staff for the fabulous 
food. The weather was just glorious and a wonderful time was had by all!!

Summer BBQ

IF YOU KNOW SOMEONE LOOKING FOR NURSING HOME CARE, 
PLEASE ASK THEM TO CONTACT MICHELLE ON 083-4487451


